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This year we wish to use the FPS awards session to recognize those individuals who have made special contributions to issues at the
interface of physics and society. Twelve years ago, Al Saperstein became the editor of Physics and Society, with Jeff Marque as the news
editor. The two have been functioning as co-editors for the past five years. They have conscientiously brought us all a newsletter that
informs and challenges. Thanks to the tireless efforts of these two men, the FPS “newsletter” is in reality a high-quality quarterly journal
that is always thought-provoking and sometimes controversial. The typical issue contains a number of substantive articles, stimulating
commentary and letters, informative news and interesting book reviews. The editors have had to exert considerable effort to assemble
such interesting material on a range of relevant topics, often laboring with little additional help - and without benefit of a peer review
system - to fill out the newsletter. With their retirement, the FPS Executive Committee wishes to express our deep appreciation to
each of them for their many years of tireless service. Each year, the Forum on Physics and Society has the privilege of nominating APS
members that have made outstanding contributions to the rank of Fellow. This year, we will introduce our newly elected Fellows during
this Forum on Physics and Society Awards session.



